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ANNOUNCEMENT

MAFELAP 1978

Conference on

THE MATHEMATICS OF FINITE ELEMENTS AND APPLICATIONS

BruneI University, 18-21 April 1978

Following the success of the 1972 and 1975 Brunei Conferences on The Mathematics of Finite
Elements and Applications, a third residential conference with the same title will be run at Brunei
University in April 1978. The aim will be to bring together again workers from different disciplines
whose common interest is finite element methods.

Topics
The Mathematical Theory of Finite Elements
Engineering and Scientific Applications of Finite Elements
Computational Techniques for the Implementation of Finite Element Methods

Call for papers
A limited number of contributed papers will be read at the conference. Intending speakers

should submit abstracts of about two pages in length by 31 October 1977. The proceedings of the
conference will be published.

Details
Persons wishing further details or submitting abstracts should write to:

Prof. J. R. Whiteman
Director,
Institute of Computational Mathematics,
Brunei University,
Uxbridge, Middlesex UB8 3PH,
England
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